From: Russ Herrell

To: Web Filer
Date: November 05, 2019

Subject: File Num#0838-EX-CN-2019 reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request

Message:

Detailed prior coordination has been conducted with the Federal Aviation Administration in conjunction
with the emitter associated with this application. This license application has been submitted as part of an
effort to conduct an unmanned aerial system (UAS) demonstration in conjunction with the FAA and
NASA. Both parties are aware of the emitter requirements and endorse this effort.



